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The December meeting was 
called to order by President Bill 
Lockett (KD5DOB) with 27 
members and guests.   
 
The meeting minutes were read 
by Chris Pape (KE5JZN) which 
was approved with no 
corrections.   
 
Treasures report read by Bill 
Roberson (N5AQ) as follows 
Deposits: 
$201.00 for dues 
 
December balance is $3192.92 
 
VE TEAM: 
3 test takers 
1 new techs 
2 upgrades 
 
NET REPORTS: All nets are up 
and running and active.   
 
501c3 
The state does not recognize a 
constitution for a non-profit 
organization. It was voted on in 
the last meeting to place the 
constitution into the articles 
and bylaws. 
 

A motion was made to approve 
the bylaws and articles as 
approved, this was seconded 
and passed unanimously. 
 
A motion was then made to 
dissolve the constitution, It was 
seconded and passed 
unanimously. 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
Peter (N5UWY) talked about 
how the club can get money 
from the ARRL for members 
renewing their ARRL 
membership through the club 
instead of direct to the ARRL. 
   See Peter for details. 
 
No board meeting would take 
place this month due to the 
holiday. 
 
Michael Lovegrove (N5OKU) 
gave a presentation on his 
Collins and Heathkit radios. 
 
With that, the meeting was 
closed at 10:36 AM.   
 
73 de KE5JZN 
-Chris Pape 
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